SHERIFF’S OFFICE
Sheriff Raul Villanueva

We've received reports of a new scam circulating. This
scam claims there's a federal bench warrant out for the
recipient's arrest, supposedly issued by "Sheriff Alejandro
Gomez, badge number 529." It then demands a payment
of $3,000 to avoid arrest. Please be aware that this is a
scam. Law enforcement agencies will not demand
payment over the phone or via email to resolve a warrant.

KEEP YOUR PERSONAL INFORMATION SAFE
DON'T SHARE YOUR PASSWORDS WITH ANYONE

DO NOT CLICK ON A SUSPICIOUS LINK

For further information, please contact the

Grant County Sheriff's Department at 575-574-0100 or Central Dispatch at 575-388-8840.



